
 

Ready for the Worst 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   The Agua Viva School recently conducted its annual 
emergency readiness simulation.  Local police, firemen, and 
an ambulance crew participated along with our house  
parents and security guards. The children played different 
roles such as the wounded, first responders, looters, and 
even the deceased.  

   The children did a great job playing their roles using red 
paint to represent blood and crying out for help as if trapped 
under rubble. They not only learned how to evacuate the 
building in the event of an earthquake, but also the different 
jobs of police officers, nurses, rescue workers, and firemen.  
 

 

New Children at Agua Viva 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   Over the past few months, the Lord has brought us 
several new children. Please pray with us for these 
young ones as they settle into life here at the home.   
Pictured below are Tony (12) and three siblings:  
Jonathan (8), Emmerson (12) and Amanda (9). 

 

A Day on the Farm 
(Submitted by Melissa Schlax) 
 

   Students from the Agua Viva preschool and kindergar-
ten classes went on a special field trip to a nearby farm 
where they got to milk a cow, ride a pony, plant beans, 
and pet a number of other farm animals. Children and 
parents alike had a great time! 
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